
LIVINGSTON COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
2300 East Grand River Avenue, Suite 102 

Howell, Michigan 48843-7578 
www.lchd.org 

PERSONAL/PREVENTIVE HEALTH SERVICES                             ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES     
P: (517) 546-9850             P: (517) 546-9858 
F: (517) 546-6995              F: (517) 546-9853 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Livingston County Health Department will protect, preserve, and promote the health and safety of the people of Livingston County. 

July 10, 2023 

 

To:  Livingston County Board of Commissioners  

 

From:  Matt Bolang  

 

Re:  Resolution to Apply for Michigan Department of Health and Human Resources Funding to Support 

Livingston County Health Department’s Medical Reserve Corps 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

The attached resolution requests the authority to apply for funding from the Michigan Department of Health and 

Human Services (MDHHS) to provide Livingston County Health Department (LCHD) with the capacity to 

bolster our local Medical Reserve Corp (MRC).  This MDHHS grant is anticipated to have approximately 

$100,000 available dedicated for LCHD.  These activities would include improving our onboarding process for 

new members, develop a strategic plan, and provide additional training to both MRC members and the public.  

I’ve attached additional resources to this Resolution request including the LCHD proposed Notice of Intent and 

a brief slideshow from MDHHS. 

 

The grant funding is retroactively available to June 1, 2023 and ends May 1, 2025.  There is no local match 

required.  LCHD will seek Board approval for acceptance of funds.      

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 

http://www.lchd.org/

